
News story: Charities Against Fraud
Awards 2017

Deadline for submission to the inaugural Charities Against Fraud awards
due soon.

As part of charity fraud awareness week, the first Charities Against Fraud
Awards will be held to recognise excellence in tackling fraud in the charity
sector.

Charities can showcase their success stories and share best practices. Entry
is free and open to all UK-registered charities.

The submission deadline is Friday 29 September 2017.

Winners will be announced at an awards ceremony hosted by Moore Stephens on
Tuesday 24 October in London.

For more information about the awards and how to enter, visit
www.moorestephens.co.uk/charities-against-fraud-awards
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